
June 7, 2015 
  

Kinetica Pipeline Conditions on Cameron System 
 
Kinetica is returning to normal operating conditions on the Cameron System. As a result, Kinetica is 
terminating notice 272 effective with the Timely Cycle for Gas Day 6/8/2015. 
 
To maintain normal operating conditions, all receipt point operators should continue monitoring actual 
daily receipts into the Kinetica system and ensure they are equal to scheduled quantities. 
 
Customers are strongly advised to monitor the EBB for updates.   During business hours, please contact 
the Gas Scheduling Representatives at (713) 228-3347 ext 420 if you have any questions.   For after 
hours, please contact the on call scheduler (posted on EBB).    
 


